
Welcome
to Year 3

Staff
Miss Hall- Class Teacher

Miss Bradshaw- TA
Mrs Gleave- TA

PE Days and Uniform

PE will be on a Tuesday and Thursday. Children will need to be in PE kits which is
black shorts, either black or white t-shirts, black jogging bottoms and a black hoodie.

Children can not wear jewellery on PE days. Please can we ask that all uniform is
clearly labelled.

Reading

Reading will be hugely important again this year and we encourage the children to
continue reading at home. We ask that all children read at least 3 times per week at
home and bring their bookbags in everyday. This will be hugely beneficial to your
child’s progress. The children will also have the opportunity to read throughout the

week with teachers. 

Topics

Autumn 1- The Stone Age
Autumn 2- Chocolate
Spring 1- Romans 
Spring 2- The UK

Summer 1- Liverpool History
Summer 2- Rainforests



Homework

As the year progresses the children will have the opportunity to request homework if
they should like it. This will mainly be times table practise or topic research. Each week
the children will have ten spellings to learn- we will practise these everyday at school
and the children will be tested on a Friday. As the year progresses the children will be

using Times Table Rockstars more frequently and can access this at home. 

News

We always love hearing about your child’s news and what they have been up to over
the weekend or holidays. If they have any certificates or awards that they would like to
show please bring them in and we will ensure they are shown in Star Award Assembly.

 I am very much enjoying getting to know your children again and I have really
noticed how grown up they are getting. You should be very proud of all of them. As
before, I am happy to speak with parents before or after school where possible so
please approach me if you need to discuss anything at the start or end of the day.

Thank you for your continued support
Miss Hall. Miss Bradshaw and Mrs Gleave


